

T:076 695 9140 Email: healthpromotion&improvement@hse.ie

Deputy Neasa Hourigan, Dail Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

25th January 2021

PQ Ref 3593/21

To ask the Minister for Health the funding supports that were granted to an organisation (details supplied) in 2019 and 2020 - Parkrun

Dear Deputy Hourigan,

Please note, that HSE Health and Wellbeing provided the following funding to parkrun Ireland in 2019 and 2020

2019 €75,000 2020 €75,000

Due to COVID-19 public health restrictions, all parkrun Ireland weekly events have been suspended since March 2020. There is currently no timeline for return of these events in 2021.

Yours Sincerely

Sarah O'Brien

National Lead, Healthy Eating Active Living Programme

Health & Wellbeing,

Strategic Planning and Transformation